
From: Margaret Hogan [mailto:Margaret.Hogan@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 27 April 2017 10:01 AM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: 'Stephen Smith'; Sally Taylor; Michael Nguyen; Lorraine Cassin 
Subject: AM2016/33 - Graphic Arts Printing and Publsihing Award 

 
Dear Deputy President, 
 
The parties refer to correspondence dated 30 March 2017. 
 
The parties wish to advise that we are still working through the matters, which are complex, and 
therefore respectfully request that we keep working through matters and report again to Chambers 
at the end of May 2017. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Margaret Hogan 
National Industrial Officer 
AMWU Printing Division. 
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